MUCLET NOTIFICATION

With reference to letter No Reg/ICD/2016-17/86 dated 29 April, 2016, from
Department of Higher & Technical Education, Government of Maharashtra, Candidates who had
applied for Mumbai University Common Law Entrance Test (MUCLET) are hereby notified that
there is a procedural change in the qualifying exams for admission to Integrated Five Year
B.B.A.LL.B.(Hons.) Course conducted by University National Law School (UNLS) situated at
Fort Campus and School of Law situated at Thane Sub Campus and the exam is now routed
through the Government Common Entrance Test (Law).

Therefore, candidates who have applied for admission directly through MUCLET are
advised to take refund of the MUCLET Entrance test fees from the office of University National
Law School or School of Law at Thane Sub Campus.

Dr. Ashok Yende
I/C Director, University National Law School
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